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‘Let knowledge be 

grounded in faith’ 
15th March 2024 

Fabulous Freckleton’s 

NEWS OF THE WEEK 
  @Freckleton_CE        freckletonceprimary    www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you for supporting our PTFA Non-

uniform Day today. Your donations of 

chocolate and money will help provide the 

prizes for the PTFA Chocolate Bingo next 

Thursday. We hope you will be able to join 

us for what promises to be another fabulous 

PTFA fundraising event.  

 

Trinity Trophy Winners  

Mr Barnes-Gray and the Sports Leaders are pleased to announce the Weekly Wednesday  
Inter-House Competition WINNERS. 

The Winning House of ‘Hula Hooping’ was 

 

   

House Point Totals this week 

 
Balderstone 
      190 

 

Hillock 
167 

 

 
Marsh 
166 

  

Naze 
       119 

        

 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/


Reading 

Awards 

  
Bronze -  Grace 

Connley- Holland & 

George Kirk 

 

This week, the Golden Broom 
Award for the tidiest classroom, 
returns to our Year 1 Class. Well 
done Mrs Banarsé & Year 1. 
The class will each receive a star for 
their Star Cards and an extra playtime . 
Mrs Banarsé  gets to enjoy a tidy 
classroom! 

 
Thank you for helping keep our school clean 
& tidy. 

 

     Headteacher Mini-
Mentions  

 
Reception 

Logan Critchley  

for trying hard in 

everything he 

does 

Year 1  

Oakley Wall for an 

improved attitude 

to learning 

Year 4 

Matthew Barnes 

for great reading 

Year 6  

Theo Belwood for 

a new found 

confidence in maths 

 

This Week’s Star Writers 

 
Reception – Elijak Ikwuagwu 

Year 1 – Elsie Houldsworth 

Year 2 – Ronnie Wall 

Year 3 – Jacob Sanderson 

Year 4 – Lucas Fairclough 

Year 5 – Luke Humphreys 

Year 6 – Harleigh Eldred 

FRECKLETON LIBRARY EVENTS 
Happy Birthday! 
 

Amelia B – 9th March 

Harrison J – 13th March 

Amelia M-B – 14th March 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Monday 18th March – Y2 Trip to Ridgeway Farm 

Thursday 21st March 6-8pm PTFA Chocolate Bingo 

Tuesday 26th & Wednesday 27th March – Life Education Team in school for all 

year groups (further details to follow) 

Thursday 28th March School & Extended Services close for the Easter Holidays 

Monday 15th April School & Extended Services reopen for the Summer Term 

 



 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  - Nut Allergy 
 

Please note that a member of our school community has an airborne nut allergy. This 

allergic reaction (anaphylactic shock) can occur through ingestion of nut products and 

breathing nuts in the air. 

 

We have decided to become a ‘nut-free’ school in order to avoid a life-threatening 

situation and are asking for your support in reducing the risk by taking the following steps: 

 
• Please do not allow your child to bring any food items into school containing nuts 

• Please do not prepare packed lunches for your child which contain nuts and/or nut products 

 

Your understanding and support in this matter is greatly appreciated 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

† Holy Trinity Church Notices 
ROSE QUEEN PURDIE 

 

This year's Holy Trinity Rose Queen has been announced as our very own 

Purdie Sumner. Purdie is very excited to take over this special role from her 

sister Ella. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in a reply wanting to walk with Purdie 

as part of her retinue. We are still looking for boys and girls of all ages to 

walk with Purdie. If you haven't returned the form but your child would like 

to be part of the retinue, please let the office know. 
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